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Memorandum 
 
 

To: Bob Space, Director of Purchasing 

 Patrick Strittmatter, Purchasing Specialist 

From: Jim Rodgers, Director Parks and Recreation    

Date: August 20, 2008 

Subject: Award of RFP- Number 08WCP711 

 
 

 
Bob & Patrick,  
I evaluated the two proposals received.   I would like to recommend award of the RFP to 
Mr. Clifton Kotrla.    While both proposers have good/comparable references, good 
farming experience, farm equipment, and offered good percentages to the County  Mr. 
Kotrla’s lease price per acre plus crop percentage gave a distinct dollar difference - 45% 
more.     The evaluation matrix is accompanies this memo. Thank you for yours and 
Patrick’s help and should you need any further information please let me know. 
 

 
 

Jim Rodgers 
PARKS AND RECREATION DIRECTOR 


